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As a long time resident of Alder Street (24+ years) it is time to finally implement something to help slow
drivers down, since a reduced speed limit hasn't really helped much.

A stop sign will hopefully help the situation but time will only tell once one is installed.

| think the intersection of Alder and Sherwood would make the most sense since it is around the halfway
point between B-Line and Riddell. This would probably mean moving the crosswalk from the Alder-
Glengarry intersection for the kids going to Spencer Avenue Elementary School.

| certainly hope a positive decision can be made on this topic at the August 8th council meeting.

Regards,

Harry J. Bell
5 Alder Street



